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I support. The wind turbines have hurt the whales on the east coast. Birds have been 

killed from these wind farms as well. The wind turbines only work for so many years 

and then you have these big wind turbine wings from the wind turbines that are hard 

to dispose of. More studies need to be made in Oregon before this expensive 

alternative for power comes to Oregon. Let's protect our fish and birds in Oregon. 


